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March 5, ·1953 

To Kenneth P. Haskell, D. C. 

We are in receipt or your letter of Febrtaart 13, 1953, in 
Whieh you request -the opinion· of this office c·oncerning the three 
follow;ng questions: 

_l. Has the regulation of Chirop:raotic in Maine, during the 
11st twenty-nine years, endangered in any way the health of the 
citizens of·our State? or·have the citizens benefited? 

2. Has the Maine Board.of Examiners been diligent and effec­
tive in eliminating unethical practitioners and impostors from o~ 
State? _ · · 

J. Have educational standards been voluntarily raised consis­
tent with the times? 

With res~ect to Questi~n No. 2, this offic~ can state that 
from its _own experience with the Maine Board of Examiners, such 
Board has been diligent and effective in eliminating unethical 
practitioners and impostors from our State. · 

In answer to Question No. 3, the s~atutes relative to this 
Baard have been uniformly am.ended to include additional require­
ments s~ch as a knowledge of eleotrQtha~apy, hydrotherapy, die-
tetics and bacteriology. · 

. ' 

To return to ~uestion No. 1, the.answers to ~uestions 2 ani 
3 would seem to e.ns~er ~uestion No. 1. 

jgf/c 

We hope that this opinion will be helpful to you. 

James Glynn Frost 
Deputy Attorney General 
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